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BRING YOUR 

OWN DEVICE 

PROGRAM 
BYOD Program to Enhance Learning  

The primary purpose of technology at the American International School of 

Freetown (AISF) is to support and enhance student learning.  Students will 

bring a computer to school for learning purposes.  Learning to effectively use 

computers is an important part of preparing students for success in an ever 

changing world.   

 

 

 
All students in 

grades 5-8 will need 

a computer for 

classroom use.  

 

Computers will need 

a minimum of a 2 

GHz processor and 4 

GB of memory.  A 

keyboard and at 

least 1 USB port are 

required. 

 

The operating 

system should be 

Windows 7 or newer 

or Mac OS X or 

newer. 

 

Microsoft Office 

Student Edition and 

Adobe Flash Player 

are required. 

 

Students are 

recommended to 

practice typing with 

typingclub.com 

  


